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        Minutes of     June 15, 2015    
        Date Approved        Sept. 21, 2015 
        Date Filed/Village Clerk    
 
June 15, 2015  
 
TUCKAHOE SIGN AND AWNING BOARD  
TUCKAHOE VILLAGE HALL – 2:30 pm  
 
Present : Chairwoman   Barbara Nieminen    
  Member   Christopher Baez 
  Member  Clare Gorman  
  
Also present: Michael Seminara  Code Enforcement Officer    
 
Item #1    Approval of Minutes – February 23, 2015  
     Approval of Minutes – March 16, 2015  
Item #2     Crestwood Pizzeria   Return  
 
 
Item #1  Approval of Minutes February 23, 2015    
Chairwoman Nieminen motioned to approve the minutes of the February 23, 2015 meeting.   This 
motion was seconded by Member Baez and was carried by the Board with a vote of 2-0. 
 
Member Gorman motioned to approve the minutes of the March 16, 2015 meeting.  This motion was 
seconded by Chairwoman Nieminen and was carried by the Board with a vote of 2-0. 
 
 
Item # 2  286 Columbus Avenue   Return   
Mr. Michael Santoliquido of San Signs and Awnings, representing Crestwood Pizzeria & Restaurant, 
presented a revised drawing of the proposed sign dated March 16, 2015.   The new sign was reduced to 
measures 120 inches by 24 inches.  The letter size for “Crestwood” is 8 inches and the letter size for 
“Pizzeria & Restaurant” is 5 inches for the “P” & “R” and the remaining letters are 3 inches.   The color of 
the letters is Gold Leaf.  The background will be black with a green border around the sign.    
 
Mr. Santoliquido noted that the awning will be repaired and therefore, is not  required to have board 
approval.   
 
Chairwoman Nieminen made a motion to approve the application as presented for “Crestwood Pizzeria 
and Restaurant”.     Member Gorman seconded the motion and was unanimously carried by the board 
with a vote 3-0.    
    
The next meeting will be held on Monday, July 20, 2015   at 2:30pm. 
 
There being no further comments from the public or business before the Board, upon motion duly made, 
seconded and unanimously carried, the meeting was adjourned at 3:00 pm. 


